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Report version 1 – 06/03/2022 
 
Despite several events being planned the IIN NPG has unfortunately not been able to host any events in 
2021 due to COVID restrictions being in force during the majority of the year.  
 
There are plans to resume face to face events again towards Q2/Q3 of 2022 when restrictions have 
been removed and there is less uncertainty regarding people returning to offices and being comfortable 
to socialise face to face again.  
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